
HB 1210 -- Foster Care Licensing

Sponsor:  Cooper (158)

This bill allows the Children’s Division within the Department of
Social Services and the Department of Health and Senior Services
to waive the fingerprint background check requirement for a
foster care applicant when recertifying the foster care home.


